
 

Friday 26th April 24 
 
Join us on Sunday if you can, when Jonny Gilmour will return to our series in Exodus and 
we’ll be sharing communion together in the morning service at 11am. Remember that you 
can come early to join the weekly prayer meeting in the side hall at 10.30am. In the 
evening at 6.30pm Willie will begin a new series on The Upper Room. 

 
The Thanksgiving Service for the life of Brian Pirie takes place on Saturday morning in 
Hebron at 11.30am. Please do continue to remember Rhoda, the family, and those taking 
part in the service in prayer. The service will be available on livestream, for anyone who is 
not able to come along to the church but would like to watch it, at 
www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/brianpirie 

 
Home Bible Study Groups will be meeting again this coming week, for a study in 2nd 
Corinthians. Next Wednesday, 8th May, (the first Wednesday after the first Sunday…) will 
be our monthly prayer time here in the church at 7.30pm. 

 
All mid-week groups will be running as normal this week but Mainly Music team should 
note that it’s not actually running on the 7th of May due to a school holiday for City 
schools! 

 
Summer Holiday Club Team needed: We’re still looking for team members to sign up – 
before the middle of May so that we can get on with the rest of the organising! See 
previous emails for more details or check the links provided on the team webpage for bits 
of info about what is involved for the week of 12th 
August:  www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/team 

 
Cornhill Summer School takes place in May from Monday 20th to Wednesday 22nd. This 
offers a chance to immerse yourself in three days of intensive Bible training to help any 
Christian to read, understand and teach the Bible to others. This year topics will include 
Ephesians, Zephaniah and the Gospels. More information can be found in fliers in the 
church foyer and at www.cornhill.scot/conferences 
 
 
Every Blessing,  
 

 
  
     
  

 

 


